
 

 

PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS 
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR 
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us 

 
 
 
Hope all of you can attend tonight’s Honor Band Performance 
at King Kekaulike High School Performing Arts Center. Doors 
open at 5:30pm and concert starts at 6pm.  I Mua 
Lahainaluna! 
 
All Grade Levels - If you didn't get your grade level class 
shirt, please stop by P1. Sizes are limited. First come first 
serve. 
 
Lunas, do you want to help plan fun student activities? Do 
you think you have good leadership skills? Do you enjoy 
speaking in front of others? Then apply to be in the student 
council. If you are interested or want more information, stop 
by P1 and see Auntie Cass and pick up an application packet. 
Applications are due before Spring Break on March 13th. 
 
Aloha mai kākou! Please join Papa Hula o Lahainaluna as we 
celebrate Hawaiian Language month with hula, mele and oli! 
This Friday 2/21 and next week Friday 2/28 in the Cafe during 
lunch. A hui Hou! 
 
Struggling with Math? We can help! Join the Ho'olaulima 
Math Tutoring Program for FREE one-on-one support for 
Algebra 1, Geometry, and Algebra 2 students.  The sessions 
are held on Tuesdays and Thursdays during lunchtime in 
Room P7. To register or want more information, please scan 
the QR code posted on the flyer. Let's work together to 
achieve your math goals! This program is coordinated by the 
Lahainaluna STEM Club. 
 
Junior prom permission slips are available at Mr. 
Borge(G-209) or Mr. B(Band room). Be sure to clear any 
detentions or withholds before trying to pick up your 
permission form.  Lahainaluna High School 
Juniors get their tickets free, however if the person is not 
class of 2026 or not attending Lahainaluna, their ticket cost 
will be $150. The deadline to turn in permission forms is 
February 20th to Mr. Baraoidan’s room (Band Room). If you 
are planning to reserve seats, please have all people who 
wish to sit together turn in their permission forms at the same 
time. For those who have already turned one in, check in with 
Mr. Borge or Mr. B. 
 
Attention Class of 2025 Seniors! There is a Mandatory 
Pre-graduation Meeting on Thursday, February 20th at 6:00pm 
or Sunday, February 23rd at 5:00pm.  You and your parents 

must attend one of the two meetings. Both meetings are held 
at Hale Pa’ina (Cafeteria). If you have any questions, please 
see Ms. Lucas or Ms. Webber. Mahalo!  
 
Attention Seniors! Friday, February 28th is the last chance to 
sign up for this year's Project Grad event at the DISCOUNTED 
rate of $30. The rate then jumps up to $60 and continues to 
increase the closer we get to graduation day.  
 
It's not too late to join in the fun. Space is limited so be sure 
to sign up now and guarantee your spot. You can sign up at 
www.LahainalunaPTSA.org, under the Project Graduation tab. 
We can't wait to celebrate the Class of 2025! 
 
COUNSELORS CORNER: 
 
Aloha students, For those of you interested in participating in 
athletics in college, there is a virtual NCAA Workshop on 
Tuesday, February 25, 2025 at 7pm. You must pre-register to 
attend the event. Please see the flyer for more information.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to email me or visit 
me in the College and Career Center AA Building. 
 
 
CLUB CHATTER: 
 
Anime Club: Students who are going to Kawaii Kon 2025, 
please attend this mandatory meeting on Thursday, February 
20th during lunch period. Please let Mr. Shigaki know if you 
are unable to attend. Thank you! 
 

                                                                                      

 

Breakfast: Breakfast Chicken Slider or Breakfast Chicken Patty, Brown Rice, Ketchup, Pears, Sliced 
Peaches.  Lunch: Hamburger Curry or Hamburger Stew, Brown Rice, Cucumber Sticks, Green Salad, 
Cranberry Raspberry Juice, Pineapple Chunks, Whole Grain Roll, Dressing. 

mailto:jon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

